
From: Malcolm Roberts <malcolmr@conscious.com.au>
Subject: Re: FOI 2013-17 Decision 

Date: 13 May 2013 3:51:07 PM AEST
To: <foi@csiro.au>

Thank you, Beth.

I agree.

Malcolm

On 13/05/2013, at 3:45 PM, <foi@csiro.au> wrote:

Dear	
  Mr	
  Roberts,	
  

Please	
  correspondence	
  by	
  email,	
  it	
  is	
  far	
  more	
  convenient	
  for	
  both	
  parties.	
  However,	
  you	
  may	
  correspondence	
  by	
  post	
  if	
  
you	
  prefer.	
  

Kind	
  regards,
Beth Maloney
Legal Counsel, CSIRO

Phone: +61 6276 6436 | Mobile 0467 818 263
beth.maloney@csiro.au | www.csiro.au
Address: CSIRO Corporate Centre 
PO Box 225 
DICKSON ACT 2602 Australia  
PLEASE NOTE 
The information contained in this email may be confidential or privileged. Any unauthorised use or disclosure is prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender by return email. Thank you. To the extent permitted by law, 
CSIRO does not represent, warrant and/or guarantee that the integrity of this communication has been maintained or that the communication 
is free of errors, virus, interception or interference.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 
	
  

From: Malcolm Roberts [mailto:malcolmr@conscious.com.au] 
Sent: Monday, 13 May 2013 3:13 PM
To: FOI
Subject: Re: FOI 2013-17 Decision
 
Dear Beth.
 
Thank you for your email and letter attached thereto.
 
During our phone conversation on Monday May 6th, 2013 you advised that one of my options now is to submit 
another separate request for release of documents under FOI provisions.
 
Based on my experience to date it will be vastly simpler and easier for CSIRO to comply.
 
Please advise whether or not I may submit my new request by email or must it be by Australia Post?
 
Regards,
 
Malcolm
 
 
 
On 07/05/2013, at 12:03 PM, <foi@csiro.au> <foi@csiro.au> wrote:
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Dear	
  Mr	
  Roberts,	
  

Please	
  refer	
  to	
  the	
  attached	
  correspondence.	
  

Kind	
  regards,
Beth Maloney
Legal Counsel, CSIRO

Phone: +61 6276 6436 | Mobile 0467 818 263
beth.maloney@csiro.au | www.csiro.au
Address: CSIRO Corporate Centre 
PO Box 225 
DICKSON ACT 2602 Australia  
PLEASE NOTE 
The information contained in this email may be confidential or privileged. Any unauthorised use or disclosure is prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender by return email. Thank you. To the extent permitted by law, 
CSIRO does not represent, warrant and/or guarantee that the integrity of this communication has been maintained or that the communication 
is free of errors, virus, interception or interference.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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At stake is human freedom, your freedom, our freedom
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